
Harmony Heartland Region 4  
RMT September 2020 Report 

 
Board Meeting Date: September 13, 2020    Name: Deb Bringman, Director’s Coordinator 
 
 
 Actions Taken:  

1. Attended an Unbridled Harmony rehearsal via FB Messenger.  One member then attended a Gem 
City rehearsal to see how a rehearsal might look like on Zoom.   To my knowledge, this has been 
more social for them, and not much singing is going on.   

2. Collaborated with Marsha on a response to Friendship 7 addressing their earlier concerns. 
3. Collaborated with Kim Wonders to update & revise the Regional Director Mentor Program. 
4. Sent a welcome letter to Jack Johnson, Cincinnati Sound’s new director.  Also posted a welcome on 

the Region 4 Frontline Directors’ Facebook page. 
5. Sent a welcome letter to Sally Kelley, White River Sound’s new director.  Also posted a welcome on 

the Region 4 Frontline Directors’ Facebook page. 
6. Kathy Larkins, DCP Coordinator, has scanned all the regional DCP records into electronic files.  

This will make the DCP Coordinator physical files much more manageable! 
 
 

 
 Actions Pending:   

1. Coordinate with Marsha Leistner on responding to Friendship 7 from earlier concerns. 
2. Schedule another directors’ zoom session to offer support to each other and build camaraderie.  
3. Email Jack Johnson and Sally Kelley the information about the Regional Director Mentor Program. 

 
   

 Items for Agenda:  
1. None 

 
 
 

 

 

 


